Conewago Township
Temporary Workers - Winter Maintenance

Conewago Township Dauphin County is looking to hire temporary workers for their winter maintenance program. 

CDL license preferred but not required.

Compensation will be $20.00 per hour. 

Interested applicants should contact the township office at 717-534-8556 or e-mail kevinshope@conewagotownship.com 

